JUSTIFICATION FOR THE NON-SUBSTANTIAL CHANGE FOR INFORMATION COLLECTION 3060-0386
The Commission received OMB emergency approval for the data elements contained on the attached form on March 13, 2009.  The Commission is submitting the final form and FCC 09-19 to OMB for OMB’s files/records.  This non-substantial change request does not have an impact on the annual burden hours or annual cost burden to the respondent. 
